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Friday 4 July 2025 
 
Dear parent 
 
Summer Fayre Football Tournament 

 

We are excited to inform you that the Football Tournament Final will be held at the school 
fayre on Sunday 6th July. If your child has qualified you will have received an email regarding 
the final. 

 

The finals will be on the school field. 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 will meet at 11:45 am 

Year 5 and Year 6 will meet at 12 pm 

 

All team members are required to bring shin pads. Additionally ensure that your child has a 
water bottle for the event. The children will be provided with bibs. 

 

Good luck everyone and we look forward to seeing you on Sunday! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
GPPSA and Dynamic Multisports 

         
 

 
 


